
Fri 8 March 2024

Dear Parent / Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin.

Please see information below about celebrations and events that have taken place on campus this week
as well as important information regarding students and future events.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

International Women’s Day Fri 8 March Mother’s Day Sun 10 March Ramadan begins Sun 10 March

World Book Day Thursday 7 March



Some images from the Year 8 Trip to Iceland this week



All Years ● Beauty and the Beast Tickets - 19th-21st March 2024

Due to demand for tickets for this year's production of Beauty and the Beast, we have
added more seats to the sold out Thursday evening performance, but these are still
limited.

If you still wish to purchase tickets for the show, there are a limited number available
for each night. You can buy your tickets from www.brookvalegroby.com/productions

● COMIC RELIEF - Friday 15th March. A reminder that it is Comic Relief next Friday,
please see the letter linked HERE for more information, including details of how to
donate, the bake sale and non-uniform day. P16 non-uniform arrangements - see P16
section below.

● Kings Camp- Please click here for a flyer with details on Easter, Summer and Autumn
camps taking place at Kings Camp in Loughborough.

● Lost property - please click here for the new items handed in this week.

Year 7 ● End of Year Science Assessment - Please click here for information on the Year 7 End
of year Science Assessments, taking place in May.

● Read for Good Readathon letter - To extend the celebrations for World Book Day, we
are running a Readathon from Monday 4th March - Sunday 17th March and we’d
love your child to join in. Click here for more information.

Year 8 ● End of Year Science Assessment - Please click here for information on the upcoming
Science Assessments. Students have also been resent a fully resourced 8 week
revision schedule if they choose to use it.

● Read for Good Readathon letter - To extend the celebrations for World Book Day, we
are running a Readathon from Monday 4th March - Sunday 17th March and we’d
love your child to join in. Click here for more information.

Year 9 ● Read for Good Readathon letter - To extend the celebrations for World Book Day, we
are running a Readathon from Monday 4th March - Sunday 17th March and we’d
love your child to join in. Click here for more information.

Year 10 ● Summer Entries- Students will be receiving a copy of their Summer 24 entries on
Monday 11th March via their tutors. Students should be checking that their name on
the entry is their legal name and check that the entries are what they are expecting.
If there are any discrepancies, please can you ask them to visit the Exams Office
during Break or Lunchtime to discuss with either Mrs Hollingsworth or Miss Bampton
or email exams@brookvalegroby.com

Year 11 ● Summer Entries- Students will be receiving a copy of their Summer 24 entries on
Monday 11th March via their tutors. Students should be checking that their name on
the entry is their legal name and check that the entries are what they are expecting.
If there are any discrepancies, please can you ask them to visit the Exams Office
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during Break or Lunchtime to discuss with either Mrs Hollingsworth or Miss Bampton
or email exams@brookvalegroby.com

Year 10-13 ● Youth Theatre Tour to North Yorkshire- Please be reminded that Instalment 2 of £60
is due by Sunday 10th March. This can be found in Arbor under School > Activities >
Trips

Year 12 ● Lincoln Uni UCAS exhibition- We have extended the opening to sign up for this trip
until 7th April. Please click here for the original letter that was shared back in
February.

Post 16 ● Summer Entries- Students will be receiving a copy of their Summer 24 entries on
Monday 11th March via their tutors. Students should be checking that their name on
the entry is their legal name and check that the entries are what they are expecting.
If there are any discrepancies, please can you ask them to visit the Exams Office
during Break or Lunchtime to discuss with either Mrs Hollingsworth or Miss Bampton
or email exams@brookvalegroby.com

● Comic Relief Day Friday 15th March - Post 16 students have asked if they can wear
pyjamas to raise funds for Comic Relief - who are we to say no?! In the name of a
good cause, Post 16 students can wear appropriate pyjamas or fancy dress next
Friday for a £1 donation.
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